
Teacher  

Happy New Year! 

 

Welcome to 2017! 

We hope you enjoyed the break, feel refreshed 

and ready to start another busy and exciting year 

with us. 

Upcoming Celebrations and Events  

-Ambulance visit –Monday, 16th January at 
11am 

-Doctor’s visit- Wednesday, 18th January at 
2.30pm 

- Chinese New Year – Thursday, 26th January 
(all day)am.   

-Police visit –date to be confirmed 

-Bus visit –date to be confirmed  

  

 

 

Parents’ evening 
Parents’ evenings will start on Wednesday, the 6th of 

February. For those who have not booked a slot yet, 

this is a great opportunity for you to discuss your child’s 

development .We will work together in order to help 

them reach their full potential but also enjoy their 

nursery time greatly.  

The time-slot booking sheet will be displayed on the 

entrance door soon.  

Please speak to Zafira/Charlotte if you need more 

information. 

 

Curriculum Topic     

Our Curriculum topic for January is “People who help us and Transport”  

Children will be encouraged to think about people who help us at home, at school and in the wider 

community. They’ll also take an interest in / ask questions about the jobs and the roles these people 

have taken on. We will talk about postmen, fire men, nurses, doctors, teachers, dentists, bus drivers 

and builders. 

Please help us to achieve our learning intentions by: 

-Asking children to think about who helps them at home/in their extended family. 

-  Involving children in helping others at home. It is never too early to start laying the table or loading 
the dishwasher!  

-Discussing the dangers and hazards in their home/ garden.  

- Increasing knowledge on safety by talking about road safety and “Stranger Danger”. 

We would like to provide children with as many opportunities as possible so that they can explore the 

role of various people within our local community. If a parent/carer would like to come to the nursery 

to talk about their job and provide the children an insight into how they are helping us, we would be 

very grateful. 
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Mother’s Day Photoshoot  

Nikki from “Nikki Brande photography” is coming to 

do a Mother’s Day photoshoot on Wednesday, the 

15th of February. We are inviting all our beautiful 

mothers to come in and have a photo-shoot with 

their children for Mother’s Day.  

Please feel free to come in between 9.30 and 11.30 

am if you wish to take part in the photoshoot with 

your child(ren). 

If your child doesn’t attend on Wednesday, then 

please bring her/him between 10.30 and 11.30am.  

 

  


